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Good News.  The Central Kitsap School Board voted approval of the SCC.  

This means that SCC and CKSD can now sign a contract (Final Operating 

Agreement that we have negotiated).  SCC officers will sign this agreement 

as soon as liability insurance is in place.  The Multi-Purpose Building (gym), 

sports fields and other facilities will be known as “Seabeck Community 

Campus”.  

CKSD and their contractors are continuing to make progress on the Multi-

Purpose Building.  Everything that was stored in the building has been 

removed.  Lighting has been completed.   Septic installation and heating 

system grooming are the next tasks to complete. 

We have a group of volunteers that will be cutting trees and brush.  Thanks 

to Joe Emel and Billy Mills.    

The SCC officers met on July 16 to discuss a range of topics.  This 

included: establishing a board of directors, voting officers and directors into 

SCC, insurance, website, getting out information to the community, 

pledges, membership and schedule.  We accomplished a few things, 

however, we need more community involvement and help.  We still can’t 

hold a public community meeting due to COVID-19 rules.  The way we will 

proceed is to get information out via a website which is now up; 

www.seabeckcc.org.  Thanks to Kathy Cole.   Also, we now have a USPS 

account that will permit low cost mailing.  Thanks to Suzanne Arkless.  In 

the meantime, please tell friends and neighbors about SCC. 

An outdoor community meeting will be announced as soon as the COVID-

19 rules allow.  This will be a get to know each other, a Q & A, and a 

discussion of highlights related to: 

• Vision presented to CKSD 

• SCC’s Mission 

http://www.seabeckcc.org/


• SCC and CKSD Operating Agreement 

• SCC’s Organization – Officers, Directors, Members, Volunteers 

• What are the next actions and milestones 

You may make donations by check payable to SCC (a non-profit) and mail 

them to the above address.   

Cheers, 

Suzanne Arkless and Don Chalupka 


